
From: Lucille Elwell   
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:29 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Motion before Council Meeting on June 8th 
 
I am disturbed about Councillor Beros’s motion coming up for the June 8th meeting: 

 Member Motion - Councillor Beros that Council reconsider their previous decision and 
declare that Councillor Perrelli is not required to provide any reimbursement of the 
$139K for the Enviro Day event and direct staff to unfreeze his Events Account and 
restore to it $56K for Perrelli’s use 
 
The abuse demonstrated with this misuse of funds is reprehensible and the previous 
decision is a fitting action to address it.  A unilateral use of the City of Richmond Hill’s 
fund cannot be tolerated, and any reversal of the previous decision would be a misuse 
of taxpayers money and an invitation to potential future unauthorized spending. 
 
I strongly oppose this motion and respectfully request that Council defeat this motion. 
 
Your truly, 
Lucille Elwell 
719-326 Major Mackenzie Dr E 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 8T4 
 


